
RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD 

SUMMARY NOTES – NO MINUTES WERE TAKEN 

NO QUORUM 

May 27, 2020 

 

Microsoft Teams Meeting 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 

Hayden Barnes, Carl Brown, Sherisse Malone, Brantley Pittman, and Jay Wilkoff 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 

Jeff Battles, Willie Dickerson 

 

VACANT POSITIONS: District 1, District 3, District 6, and District 10 

 

CITY STAFF PRESENT: 

Holli Browder, Quenton Brantley, Becky Glisson, Tommy Groce, Pam Lee, Carson Revell, Teresa 

Snellings, and Lauren Vance  

 

A meeting of the Recreation Advisory Board was held through a Microsoft Teams Meeting. Chairman 

Hayden Barnes was present and called the May 27, 2020 meeting to order at 12:05 pm. There was no 

quorum, therefore no votes or minutes were taken.  

 

Approval of Minutes:  

The board minutes from January 29, 2020, were not approved.  

 

• A discussion was made about COVID-19 Revenue Losses and Budgetary Complications 

• A discussion was made about Opening Playgrounds and Various Centers 

• A discussion was made about Preparing for FY21 Budget  

• A discussion was made about Impact on F/T and P/T Employees 

• A discussion was made to continue a virtual meeting for the next Recreation Advisory Board 

meeting. 

 

The next Recreation Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for July 29, 2020.  

 

 

Discussion adjourned at 12:50 pm.  


